
Re: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2025/0077 Land West of High Street, Stebbing.  
 
I object to the proposed planning application to land opposite the primary school in 
Stebbing because: 
 
I like to go and catch (and release) butterflies in the field where the houses will be, where 
will all the butterflies go? 
I like to walk my dogs there and I’m worried that the wildlife will die if they have nowhere to 
live. The wildlife should be protected.  
This makes me feel sad.  
I like to walk in the sunshine, its my perfect and favourite field to play in with my dogs.  
The road by the school is very busy now and I’m worried my friends will be in danger when 
they’re walking home from school due to more cars on the road due to the houses.  
Please do not build anymore houses! 
 
Thank-you for listening, 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 




